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I feel very strongly that Puppy Farms, cannot ever be monitored sufficiently to protect 
unscrupulous breeders from capitalising on using dogs as money making machines, and with 
absolutely no interest in the animals welfare in its lifetime. 
 
With a miserable life for the animals concerned, even worse consequences await for the animal 
as it ages and is less capable of breeding and making money for its owner. 
 
I feel the only way forward is to ban Puppy Farms entirely, they have no place in our society. 
 
We have more than enough reputable registered breeders, for those wanting a specific breed that 
they are unable to find through rescue groups or the RSPCA 
 
Barbara Miller 


